
 

 

 

May 16, 2018 

         

 
 
Dr. Quintella Bounds 
Harvey School District 152 
16001 S. Lincoln Avenue 
Harvey, IL 60426 
 

Dear Dr. Bounds: 

Please accept this letter as formal notification that I am leaving my position of  Speech-
Language Pathologist with Harvey School District 152 and will not return for the 2018-2019 
school year. My last day of  work this school year will be May 25, 2018.  

Thank you for the opportunities you have provided me during my time with Harvey School 
District.  If  I can be of  any assistance during this transition, please let me know. 

 
 
Thank you, 
 
Corinne A. Williams 
 
 
cc Sirlena Thomas 

 

 

 

 

 

 

C O R I N N E  W I L L I A M S  

2 0 1 2 4  D O L P H I N  •  L Y N W O O D ,  I L  •  6 0 4 1 1  

P H O N E :  ( 7 0 8 )  4 1 8 - 0 6 5 8  •   


